
 

 

 

The Voice of the Motor Trade in Jersey 
c/o 10 La Colline, Queen’s Road, St Helier, Jersey JE2 3XW 

Tel: 07797 721275 E-mail: peteretabb@gmail.com 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
Scrutiny Office  
States Greffe 
Morier House 
ST HELIER JE1 1DD 
 
17 November 2016 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
The Jersey Motor Trades Federation welcomes any opportunity to consider 
formal comment on any proposals which impact upon its members. 
 
Having studied the proposals, the Federation is of the opinion that there is little 
point in any forensic analysis of the proposals themselves other than to point out 
the inevitability that any increase in costs are very likely to be passed on to 
consumers. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Tabb MCIPR MIMI 
Public Affairs 

Council: Martin Gurren (President), Alan Osmand (Vice-president), Miles Jude,  
Paul Kell, Robert Linton, Andrew Ruellan, Derek Warwick. Administrator: Peter Tabb 


